
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
Traveling to our October meeting reminded me 
of the huge geographical area that makes up our 
association. In spite of the long drive for 
some, our Manteca meeting was well attended. 
It was good to see some of our members that 
have been absent for months, show up to tour 
the Simplot fertilizer planto 

It has been over a year since a class F member 
has regularly attended the board meetings. If 
our class F members would like to again de-
signate someone to attend, he or she would be 
welcomed. They would not have the power to vote, 
but could supply insight into situations that 
come before the board involving the class F 
membership. It could also provide the board 

with an important communication link to that part of our membership« 

MEETINGS 

DECEMBER 7 Rancho Canada, Carmel (Christmas Party) "Details inside" 

JANUARY 11 San Jose Country Club, San Jose 

FEBRUARY 5-16 GCSAA Conference and Show, Washington, D.C. 

MARCH Del Paso Country Club, Sacramento 

APRIL Oakmoat Golf Course, Santa Rosa - "Annual Meeting" 

MAY Rossmoor Country Club, Walnut Creek 

JUNE Half Moon Bay Golf Course, Half Moon Bay 

Michael R. Clark, CGCS 

* If you are interested in having a meeting at your club and/or golf course, 
please contact the Program Chairman - Steve Carlton, Steve is doing an 
outstanding job, and the response is great. Steve is always looking for 
good programs so If you have and Idea, or know of someone, please contact 
Steve. 


